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Please patronize our newsletter advertisers and thank them for their support! 
  

HALLO ALLE/HELLO EVERYBODY  

SINGERS 

Many great upcoming performances for our ambassadors!   The singers will be performing for the Ladies Section 
Christmas Party December 11, along with their regular Christmas programs.  Plan to attend one or more perform-
ance!  Frank Jackson says a volunteer is needed to open the club for the singers and also to recycle the alumi-
num cans.  Money from the recycling helps the singers off-set their registration fees. 
LADIES SECTION 

By Suzy Heckmann 

We had a very nice attendance for our regular Ladies Section meeting on October 2. Marilyn Krebs was the 
interim president, and served the ladies soup, shredded chicken sandwiches, and a delicious pumpkin dessert. 
Tuesday, November 13 (please note change of date) - changed because of election on November 6 - regular 
meeting at the  

Maennerchor clubroom at 6:30 p.m. - interim president will be Marty Werner. 
Tuesday, December 11 (please note change of date) - changed because the ski club has the clubroom rented on 
the 4th - Holiday party at the clubroom. Please bring an hors d'oeuvre to share with each other and the singers. 
The Maennerchor singers will perform Christmas carols that evening. Let's have a large group of Ladies Section 
gals that evening.  

January 2019 - no meeting (Club closed) 
February 2019 - no meeting (weather)  
Also, desserts are needed and appreciated to sell at the spaghetti and beef/noodle dinners. You do not need to be 
a member of the  

Ladies Section to donate. Thanks in advance. 
Sunday, December 2, 2018 
Christmas Brunch and Santa 
Brunch 11 am - 12:30 pm 
Santa arrives at 11:15 and will be there until 12:30 
Menu: pancakes, sausage, scrambled eggs, mixed fruit, juice, and milk 
Adults $5.00 
Children 12 and under FREE 

OX ROAST 
A final report was read by President Lohrman during the October business meeting.  Income was $10,989.14.  
Expenses were $6,949.70.  Mike presented a check to the club for $3,916.43.  As in previous years, $1,000 in 
start-up money remains in the Ox Roast checking account. 
LIFE MEMBERS 
The life members are charged with nominations for officers.  November will be here quickly.  If you are inter-
ested in an officer or trustee position, please contact any life member.  Here are the current nominations: 
 

President:  Mike Lohrman 

Vice President:  Steve Snow 
Treasurer:  Dale Grigsby 

Secretary:  No nominee 
Trustee:  Jeff Amspaugh, Jeff Lammers, Tim Blackstone, Jim Hopewell (elect 4). 
Nominations will be taken from the floor during the November 14 business meeting. 
ELECTION MEETING  
By Jim Hopewell  

November 14 is our annual Election of  
Officers for 2019. This is an excellent meeting to attend and support those running for office. As for the annual 
Perch dinner, I still have high hopes that I will be able to do it again. It all depends on what happens between 

now (Oct. 20) and then. It’s been a strange year for Perch. One of the boat ramps I use has been closed till Dec. 
The weather has been awful, and the Perch have not been biting. However, if the weather breaks I still have time. 
Fingers crossed that we won’t be eating fish sandwiches from McD’s. (Just kidding)  
REMINDER:  Business meetings (including the fish dinner business meeting) are for MEMBERS ONLY.  
The only meetings that non-members are permitted to attend are social meetings and of course all social 
events!  Thank you. 

TRUSTEES 

Jeff O’Donnell reported that the trustees will continue their gun raffles next year.  All of the gun raffles have 
been very successful.  The trustees are still looking into taking credit cards next year and are looking at Square.  
Jeff O’Donnell has donated a tablet to the bar to use with Square. 
BENEVOLENCE 

Our prayers and best wishes are with Dale Grigsby, who suffered a hip injury and Fred Swarner as he under-
goes dialysis. Our choir director, Tom Starkey, was working in his garden, picking up wood.  He fell backward 
over something in the garden.  He had a screwdriver in his pocket, which punctured his thigh and broke his hip.   
NEWSLETTER 

Special thanks to Cheryl Lohrman, who agreed to take over the duties of newsletter editor beginning soon! 
200 CLUB 

The dinner is November 10!  See the advertiser page for important information!  Special thanks to Ron Mai for 
agreeing to take over the 200 Club chair position.  Ron’s committee will include Stephanie Shaw and Jo Koch.. 
JACK SHERMAN 52 WEEK RAFFLE 
Watch your mailbox for the 2019 Jack Sherman 52 week raffle tickets.  Purchase them as gifts for family and co-
workers!  This is the gift that lasts the entire year!  This raffle is crucial to the club.  Monies from the raffle pay 
for much-needed capital improvements.  Top sellers of tickets are also rewarded!  Projects completed in 2018 
were:  The repair/replacement of the grinder for the septic system ($3,318.90), the new awning over the front 
door ($801) and roof repairs,($750), limestone $1,150) and Oktoberfest expenses ($280).  Can you imagine?  
Where would this money have come from if we did not have those funds?  Sell many and sell often when the 
tickets arrive in your mailbox!  Thank you in advance! 
 

WILLKOMMEN TO OUR NEWEST MEMBERS! 
Welcome to David Schaller, Michelle Schulte Schaller, Amanda Shaw, Casey Shaw, Steven Humphries, 
Larry Jacobs and Larry McCreary!  All of whom were inducted during the September Social Meeting.  One of 
our largest classes of “inductees”! 
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Jack’s Septic, LLC 
 

Septic Tank Cleaning and  
Construction 

 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH   43055 

         

 740.366.3255     

800.395.5784 

 Fax: 740.366.5728 

HendersonVanatta.com 740-345-9864 

 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

21 East Church Street 

Newark, OH   43055 

740.345.1040 

SwankLawOffice.com 

200 CLUB DINNER 
 

Saturday, November 10.  Doors open 

@ 5:30 p.m. 

Every paid-up ticket is eligible for a 

dinner with steak, baked potato, 

salad, roll.  Soft drinks, draft beer & 

small wines are included.  No hard 

liquor.  NO GUESTS!  Check your 

numbers!  You can pay up at the din-

ner—you can purchase extra num-

bers at the dinner.  Purchase of extra 

numbers does not include steak din-

ner. 

November 7, 2018 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                 Adults $8 
           Children 12 & under $4 

                    5-7 p.m. 
We can only serve as long as it lasts! 
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5…..Singers’ Rehearsal 

7…..Spaghetti Dinner 

10…200 Club Dinner 

12…Singers’ Rehearsal 

13....Trustee Meeting 

13.....Ladies Section 

14….Executive Board 

14….Business Meeting 

          *Election Night* 

19….Singers’ Rehearsal 

20….Rental Committee 

26….Singers’ Rehearsal 

 

Heartfelt thank you 
It has been a pleasure to serve as your secre-

tary for the past 9 years!  It is with mixed 

emotions that Frank and I take leave of Ohio 

in favor of Florida.  We will miss all of our 

friends we have made in the Newark Maenner-

chor and promise to visit every chance we get!  

The support and encouragement I have re-

ceived as secretary is overwhelming!  You 

have all made me feel appreciated.  Those who 

have stepped-up and volunteered to take over 

my duties is so encouraging!  I didn’t expect 

any less from the amazing Newark Maenner-

chor members!  I promise to help out in any 

way I can from your “southern office”.     

With Love & Gratitude, 

Deb 

 


